
 

October Updates!
Dear Springfield Families,

Fall is upon on us, and our students have
settled into wonderful learning routines!

We are excited to share that Jonathan
Dayton High School has been recognized by
the College Board as a Silver AP Honor Roll
School and the AP Access designation!
These awards celebrate schools who develop an AP program that creates
a college-going culture and gives students opportunities to earn college
credit and to maximize their college outcomes.

During the week of October 7th through October 11th, our schools will
celebrate the Week of Respect. There is no question that the last year has
been a challenge at the national and global level. Throughout the year,
regardless of the discourse around us, in our schools we work to provide a
safe environment for student learning that is built on the respect for one
another. As our vision statement notes, our work is built around cultivating
compassionate and extraordinary learners. This means that together we
continue to support thoughtful dialogue that recognizes the diverse
perspectives and beliefs that make up our wonderful school system. As our
work with the ADL emphasizes, "Hate has no home here!". Below, please
find information about what is happening across our schools over the next
week to support our work throughout the school year.

Over the last month, our teachers have been hard at work learning our new
data system and the Google Classrooms. Over the next few weeks, parents
will begin receiving invitations to google classrooms, so they can see
student assignments and due dates. More information will be shared soon,
and we are deeply grateful for the incredible learning that has been
happening across the district. Our student information system, Genesis,
has been rolled out, and we are continuing to integrate it with our other
district systems. We will continue to update you as we build this critical
foundation for student information.

Starting September 15th, our schools have been observing Hispanic
Heritage Month, and it has been great to see the work students are doing,
especially as it relates to the contributions made to our nation.

To those who celebrate the Jewish New Year, we wish you a sweet year!

Sincerely,
Dr. Rachel Goldberg
Superintendent of Schools

Below, please check out some of
the exciting community events
occurring over the next few weeks.
On Sunday, the community will
come together at the Fall Festival,
and Dr. Goldberg and members of
the BOE will be in a tent, and we all
hope you will stop by and say hello!

Week of Respect Activities
 

Walton Week of Respect Activities

Caldwell Week of Respect Activities

Sandmeier Week of Respect Activities

FMG Week of Respect Activities

Code of Conduct Updated

At the Board of Education meeting on Monday, September 23rd,
the Board approved the first reading a significant revision to the

district Code of Conduct.

View the New Student Code of Conduct Regulation
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